HELP US DEVELOP OUR OUTDOORS

We are keen to develop and resource our outside spaces and are hopeful that some of you may be able to help us with this. Please contact school if you are able to donate any of the following:

- House Numbers
- Tyres
- Tree stumps
- Crates
- Pallets
- Wellies and waterproof clothing (in good condition for another child to make use of)

Skol Nansledan Newsletter





Date of Issue:

7th October 2019

Anning Class have been researching the life of Mary Anning and shared information about this fantastic scientist with the rest of school last week in assembly. Here is some of their artwork.

Arbor App

Please can you ensure that you sign up for the Arbor App. If you have not received an email, please contact the school office.

Payments

Payments for lunches, and wraparound care should now be on the app, please check the app and if you could settle any outstanding balances as soon as possible this would be appreciated. Any concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Private Music Tuition

We are wanting to establish private music tuition for pupils at Skol Nansledan. We have a group of children soon to begin woodwind sessions. Registration forms will be sent out to these pupils imminently.

There is soon to be a KS2 demonstration session from our violin tutor. Instruments can be hired through the Cornwall Council Hub at a very reasonable cost. Lessons look to be in the region of £14.20 for an individual session to as low as £7 for a small group lesson. Please contact us if you are interested in exploring this.

In the future we hope to add drumming lessons also.

Invitation to events after Half Term:

All of our pupils will be taking part in an end of term productions in the run up to Christmas, as follows:

Shackleton & Jemison Classes Christmas Production- 2pm on Thursday 12th & Friday 13th December.

KS2 Musical Show – 5:15pm on Tuesday 17th December.

Newton & Anning Classes (Y1 & Y2) Christmas Production- 5:15pm on Wednesday 18th & 2:15pm on Thursday 19th December

On Wednesday 13th November at 2:30pm we are holding an assembly to say thank you to the contractors for our new school. Parents are invited join this event but space will be limited.

KS2 Class Update

We are in the process of recruiting an additional teacher and teaching assistant for Key Stage 2. We look forward to updating you and the pupils as soon as we are able to.

Hearing, Vision, Height & Weight Checks

Pupils in Reception (Jemison and Shackleton), Y1 (Newton) and Year 6 are due to take part in the national health checks this term. If your child is in once of these year groups, you will receive a pack this week. You need to complete this if you wish to opt your child out.

Coming up: Friday 11th October - Air Ambulance dress up day.

Please come dressed in red/and or yellow along with a £1.00 donation to support this local charity.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs. Vicky Dilnot

www.nansledanschool.org/web tel 01637 829298 hello@nansledanschool.org



Nansledan School

Head of School: Mrs V Dilnot